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We do think of you often as you will always be our dear 
friends. We hope and pray you are well and happy and that 
things are going good in your lives now. 

We have had a busy year. Last Christmas we were living and 
working in Mar Vista which is an area of Los Angeles. 
From there to St. George where we leased our condo for a year 
to a family from England. Then to Hurricane (we know how it 
got its name), Washington, Utah and then after a brief trip 
to Portland, Jim decided to settle in Salt Lake and give up 
the continual moving that building churches required. We 
have had many interesting experiences while doing this and 
made many new friends. 

He is now working for a plumbing company; he is doing finish 
work only. He really enjoys it and does not have all the 
problems of running a business. 

We have about decided to stay in Salt Lake and get a house 
here in the spring. We have signed a lease here until May 
of next year so we will see what spring brings. 

If you get to Salt Lake, give us a call or better yet come 
see us. Because of so many health problems, I cannot drive 
anymore so I am nearly always home. We are at the Spring 
Meadows Apartment Complex, at the north west end. It is 
building 338. Our phone number is 621-2539. 

We have been to Ogden only briefly for one day. Margie's 
husband was put in the Bishopric and we went to church with 
and ate dinner with them. 

Jim and I do wish the best for each of you and your family. 

Love and Best Wishes from 
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